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ALL INFORMATION CONTAINED

’ HEREIN I3 UNCLASSIFIED
MEMORANDUM ’ DATE 04-17-200% BY 60324 uc baw/dk/sbs

T0: SAC, WFO (52B-18153) (P) _ Datel2/17/83

FROM: SA JOHN HOSINSKI (C-4)
UNSUBS;

THEFT AND UNAUTHORIZED DISCLOSURE OF DOCUMENTS FROM THE U.S.

INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION

IGP ‘ A ‘ b6
00:WFO . - ) -~ blC

On December 3.. 1985 SA: met withl |

RAEL PUBLIC AFFAIRS COMMITTEE (AIPAC), 500 North
Capitol Street, N.W., Suite 300, Washington, D.C. (202) 638-2256
regarding the re091pt by AIPAC’ of a ¢lassgified report published
by the U.S. INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMPSSION in June of 1984, :

‘\.|

adVLSed “that he’ wa§\somewhat familiar with b6
this incideént, but was notkln a. p031t nish th ith b7C
any details regardlpgjthe matter.- " SA advised

that the FBI needed to'know it «Who at AIPAC, had knowledge of this
report being: in %he posse551on of A$IPACHZ., ‘Who received or
handled this report at;AIPAC 3. WhofurnisHed this report to

AIPAC, 4. The durrefit re51dence ‘for, af a former
AIPAC employee with‘knowlédge qi thls r@port being in the hands
of AIPAC, 1‘45'-{'-:;,' l : '_‘;r' rrg-u

l:lsta’ced that] oz ATPAC be
should be person to address these questions and that he would b7C
have[:fi:fff]contactsn SA[:::::::]ai”¢he earliest possible

time. ~

Regarding| | stated that she
resigned her posgition at AIPAC ‘shortly before the birth of her
child and that she is neot expected to return.
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Continuous efforts to telephonicallyl
| laurine the period December 3, 1985 thru December 11, 1985 by
proved negative.
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On December December 11, 1985, DEPUTY ASSISTANT
DIRECTOR (DAD) PHIL PARKER, INTELLIGENCE DIVISION, FBIHQ,
telephonically contacted SA regarding captioned matter.
DAD PARKER stated to SA| that this investigation had come
to the attention of Director WEBSTER and asked for an explanation
of investigation this far. DAD PARKER indicated that this matter b6

would be studied at FBIHQ and WFO would be contacted re further b7C
investigation,

On December 13, 1985, SSAl advised SA

that the iInvestigation regarding captioned matter should proceed
in the normal investigative procedure.
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